
Stockbridge Primary School – Uniform 
 
School uniform offers children a sense of belonging.   
When thinking about this, the children gave these reasons for wearing uniform: 
 
 It shows we represent the school  
 It promotes a team spirit  
 We all look smart 

 
 
 
Uniform consists of: 
 

Items available to purchase through 
the school office. 

All items have Stockbridge Logo 
where applicable 

Items to purchase from retailer 

 

Red sweatshirt or cardigan Grey or black trousers or grey skirt 

White shirt, blouse or polo shirt (During 
class time these should be tucked in – 
therefore please avoid buying “fitted” 
blouses or similar clothing which makes 
this difficult) 

Red and white gingham or striped dress 
in summer 

Plain or ‘Stockbridge’ polo shirt in summer White or grey socks 

Red fleece or reversible fleece/raincoat Black or brown shoes (no high heels, 
clogs or trainers, please) 

Nametapes and Shoe/equipment labels Sensible sandals, which may be worn in 
summer 

 
PE Kit consists of: 
 

‘Stockbridge’ red polo shirt / T shirt / plain 
top Black or navy shorts 

Red PE bag standard/deluxe Plimsolls or trainers 

 Jogging bottoms, which may be worn in 
winter 

 
Art / craft overall will be required to 
protect clothing - an old shirt can be 
used 

 
Contd ....... 



PE Kit should be brought into school on a Monday morning in a small named 
bag and hung from your child’s coat peg.  It should remain in school until Friday 
afternoon to return home for washing. 
 
Please collect an order form from the school office and return the completed form 
before the end of each calendar month.  Orders will be placed with our supplier each 
month throughout the year.   In July, please ensure your order is placed well in 
advance of the end of the school year. 
 

P lease remember to label clearly all of your child’s 
clothing. 

 
 

Hair styles: 
Should be sensible and should not include those that involve large amounts of hair 
gel or fashionable ‘lines’ being cut into the sides of the head.   
 

Jewellery: 
Children should wear only a watch and stud earrings to school; rings, bracelets and 
necklaces are not allowed for health and safety reasons.   
 

County stipulates that jewellery MUST NOT be worn for PE lessons.   
If your child is unable to remove stud earrings, please provide plasters so 

that they can be covered. 
 


